
                                 MEMORANDUM  
 
Plan Review/Licensing Division 
Development Services  
City of Lawrence, KS  
 
 
To:        Dave Corliss, City Manager 
 
Thru:        Margene Swarts, Interim Asst. Director 
 
From:        Tim Pinnick, Plan Review/Licensing Manager 
 
Date:        June 4, 2008 
 
Subject:           Monthly building permit report  
 
 
 
Building Permit Report for May 2008 
 
May recorded highs for the year in valuation ($23,412,042.00) and fees ($76,453.48). 
Valuation increased 24% and fees 61% compared to May of last year.  Fees are up 
12% ($32,424.95) compared to 2007. Seven new single family dwellings were issued 
last month and 97 applications are in review.   
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